
the PGA condensed financial statement, 
and has been profitable lo sjtonsors in re-
cent year*. 

The contrast between the PGA's own 
tournament figures and the over-all finan-
cial picture of PGA tournament operations 
is again being studied. Some general pro-
gress is evident in the pleasant fact that 
the 1955 PGA annual meeting was the first 
one for years that was not marked by 
explosive news concerning a tournament 
situation. 

Review Long Heath Kid 
Among other decisions the PGA officials 

will have to make this year is ruling on 
the invitation of Long Beach, Calif., for 
the 1956 national meeting. With the PGA 
championship in Boston this year and PGA 
national heath]uarters being moved to 
Dunedin, Fla., western members of the 
association advanced the Pacific Coast 
meeting proposal. 

it is hoped that the move of headquar-
ter* from Chicago to Dunedin will result 
in a substantial saving of money now re-
quired tor main office operation, an ex-
pense shared by several phases of PGA 
operations. 

No official statement has been made 
about specific plans, if any, to license use 
of the PGA insignia. T h e subject has been 
classified pretty much as hush-hush for 
more than a year. 

Legal phases of licensing the PGA insig-
nia have been handled by the Washington 
law firm of Arnold, Fortas and Porter. 
Jack Moone, formerly prominent in fruit 
juice distribution, has proposed a program 
for merchandising the PGA trademark. 

How the PGA trademark licensing pro 
posal would allec t PGA me rubers' individ-
ual sales revenue, the pros' marketing posi-
tion or customer relations are quer ies ' to 
which no official answers have been vol-
unteered. Statements of some sectional 
PGA officers is to the effed that lite in-
come of the proposed arrangement would 
go entirely to tne PGA benevolent, wel-
fare and education funds but national 
PGA officials declare no details or budgets 
involving licensing deals have been set 
forth or approved. 

Coif Day Now PGA Job 
National Golf Day will be conducted en 

tirely by the PGA, effective with National 
Golf Day, 1956. The event will be con-
ducted along the same general tines as in 
the past with two primary alterations: 

(1) Golf activities exclusively will be 
beticficiaries of Golf Day, instead of split-

ting 50-50 with the USO as in 1952, 1955 v 

and 1954, and have the Red Cross as 40 
per cent receiver of Golf Day revenue in 
1955. i 

(2) Advertising and promotion naturally 
won't be on the tremendous basis as when 
Life was handling it as a co-sponsor. 

Foresees Financial Help 
Pres. Moffitt and his colleagues are con 

fident the efforts ol pros and their amateur 
friends will produce highly satisfactory re-
sults from Golf Day this year and a con-
tinuance of the financial help of this na 
tion-wide event, 

F.tnil Beck and Irvin Schloss, who have 
run a highly valuable program of winter 
weekly pro business conferences at Dune-
din as one ol the activities of the PGA 
Education committee, were authorized at 
the annual meeting to proceed with plans 
for a winter school for pros and assistants. 

Other matters handled at the PGA's 
crowded annual session concerned group 
insurance, the Seniors' week program at 
Dunedin, exhibit arrangements at Dune 
din, and a possible review of policy con-
cerning golf activities at military installa 
tions and veterans' hospitals. 

Gordon Gels Award 
Leo Fraser was host to a cocktail party 

and dinner at the Atlantic City CC, Dec. 
4, and was mastmaster at the annual Presi* 
d'.-nt's dinner. 1 he dynamic Fraser turned 
in championship performances at both 
events. Numerous awards were made at the 
President's dinner, including the award of 
Lhc Bob Harlow memorial trophy to Bill 
Gordon as Gol! Professional of the year. 

Wayne Pepper, president of Harry Mof-
fitt's club. Heather Downs, was among the 
notables at the President's dinner, as was 
Harrington Harlow, one ol Bob's sons. 

T h e PGA's 5Ut section, Florida, made its 
national ineeling debut at Atlantic City. 
The new section, formed from part of the 
Southeastern section, had Denny Chant 
pagnc and Lou Bateman as delegates. 

Turf Courses Scheduled at 
Rutgers and Balt imore 

T h e one week course in turf manage-
ment. originally scheduled for late January 
at Rutgers University, New Brunswick, 
N. ).. has been pushed back to Feb. 13-17 
so there will be no conflict with the Bal 
timore Turfgrass Conference which will ^ 
be held Jan. 17-18 in the Ix>rd Baltimore 
Hotel, Baltimore, Md, 


